This translator station K224EV is located in Arizona, but it rebroadcasts a (nearby) California station,
KUBO, Calexico CA, Facility ID 54495. Licensee did not file the renewal application by the June 1
deadline for Arizona renewals, on the assumption that the translator renewal would be filed as an
associated facility of the primary when the Califonria renewal deadline rolled around. This was an
innocent mistake. As soon as it was recognized, the licensee took immediate steps to submit the
K224EV renewal application.

There have been no other reportable violations during the license term.



